

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 785 Patricia Boulevard Prince George, BC V2L 3V5

PHONE: 250-563-5201

sacredheart@cispg.ca

February 2, 2024

Dear Sacred Heart School Families,

We hope this letter finds you in great spirits. It is with immense joy and excitement that we share some extraordinary news with you regarding the recent School Council meeting.

Our School Council held a crucial vote, and we are thrilled to announce that the decision was unanimously in favor of assigning single grades for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year! This momentous decision means that, for the first time in many years, Sacred Heart School will transition into a single-grade structure.

This monumental change comes as a result of thorough consideration, thoughtful discussions, and a shared commitment to providing the best possible learning environment for our students. The School Council believes that moving to a single grade model will foster a more cohesive and collaborative community, enabling us to focus on personalized education tailored to each child's unique needs.

We are incredibly excited about the positive impact this decision will have on the overall school experience for both students and teachers alike. The prospect of a single-grade school allows for new opportunities for enhanced peer relationships, individualized attention, and a stronger sense of unity within the Sacred Heart community.

As we embark on this exciting journey, we anticipate a school year filled with growth, innovation, and shared accomplishments. We are confident that this change will contribute significantly to the continued success of Sacred Heart School and the academic achievements of our students.

We appreciate your ongoing support, and we look forward to sharing more details about this transition in the future. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or if you would like more information.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Sacred Heart School community. Together, we are creating a future filled with promise and success for our students.

Warm regards,

Patricia Hocevar

Sacred Heart School Council Chair

Fr. Rector

Sacred Heart Parish Priest